
Sent: Monday, April 29, 2024 8:52 AM 

To: Rahman, Corrine <crahman@london.ca> 

Cc: Franke, Skylar <sfranke@london.ca>; City of London, Mayor <mayor@london.ca> 

Subject: [EXTERNAL] LTC Fare Free Day for World Car Free Day 

  

Dear Councillor Rahman, 

  

My name is Mary Blake Rose and I am a constituent in Ward 7. Thank you for all the 

work that you do for our community! 

  

It is my understanding that Councillor Franke will be putting forward a motion for the 

May 7th meeting of the Strategic Priorities and Policy Committee for an LTC Fare Free 

Day for World Car Free Day on Sunday, September 22. I'm writing to express my 

support for the idea of a Fare Free Day as a way to encourage people to try out transit.  

  

All the best, 

Mary Blake Rose 
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